
   
We’re glad you’re here and hope  you quickly feel at 
home with us.  No matter your age or stage in life, 
there is a place for you!  After the service, please 
pick up a gift for first time visitors at the Information 
Center in the lobby area.  
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sermon       ”Finding Joy in Suffering”.                           James 1:2,3 & Hebrews 12:1-3

                        Scott Bills, Associate Pastor  
                                       

online media at www.frctc.org

 prayer partners are available at the front of the Sanctuary after the service.
	 If you’d like someone to pray with you, don’t be shy!  We love to pray 
	 and would be honored to lift you up in prayer.

for children during the service
	 Nursery - ages 0-3, first room downstairs

	 Preschool - ages 3-5, room 110 downstairs

        

For more information on what’s happening at Faith, visit our website.

today at faith 

For hearing-assistance pick up an earphone device from the Media/Tech booth.                       f rctc .org

cookies needed 
You know how much everyone loves 
those homemade goodies?!   Call 
Pam Lezon and let her know  you will 
provide cookies for Sunday morning.  
231.392.2429
 
 
grief share 
GriefShare, our grief recovery seminar 
and support group, will begin at Faith on 
Tuesday, September 4, from 5:00 – 7:30 
PM.  The group meets every Tuesday 
evening for 13 weeks in the Family 
Life Center.   To sign up or for more 
information please call/email Barb Blum at 
teepartee2@gmail.com or 231.946.8293. 
 
 
women’s fellowship brunch 
Please mark your calendars now and 
plan on joining us for our Fall Fellowship 
Brunch.  On Saturday, September 15, 9:30-
11:00 AM we will meet in the Fellowship 
Hall. Join us for a relaxing morning of food, 
fellowship and fun!  Bring a friend!  Make 
a new one! Get to know your sisters in 
Christ at Faith! Please RSVP by September 
12 on a Connection Card and place in the 
collection plate or the Connection Box in 
the Lobby; or you can call the church office 
at 231.947.7082. 
 
 
financial peace university fall 2018 
Join us for this 9 session video seminar 
in understanding God’s perspective on 
money, spending, debt, saving and giving.  
Start date is Tuesday, September 11 at 6 
PM.  For more information, contact Pastor 
Scott at ScottB@frctc.org or call the church 
office 231.947.7082. 

student ministries 
Summer Youth Gatherings, grades 6 -12 
6-8 PM - bring a swimsuit & towel 
	 August 29 - Raetz’s Home 
	 (13481 Centennial Lane) 
 
 
mothers of preschoolers  
MOPS registration is open for Fall 2018 
as we look to “Find Our Fire.” MOPS 
welcomes mothers of newborns through 
kindergarten for a time of study, crafts, 
friendship and more. We meet the 1st and 
3rd Wednesday of the month 9:30-11:30 
starting October 3rd. Talk to Sara Ruch to 
get registered saramruch@gmail.com 

baby of the year contest 
Grand Traverse Area Students for Life’s 
23rd Annual Contest applications are 
available on their website www.grartl.com.  
Entry deadline is August 28.

 
life skills classes 
Love In the Name of Christ (INC) will be 
hosting Life Skills Classes on Tuesday 
evenings at FRC beginning September 
11.  Courses will include Manage 
Your Money, Powerful Parenting and 
Positive Pathways to Change.  If you are 
interested in taking a class, call Love 
INC at 231.941.5683.  Also looking for 
volunteers to help with a weekly dinner 
and weekly childcare.  Contact Randy 
at 231.947.7082 ext 211 or RandyB@
frctc.org 

August 26, 2018 

blue box message K-5th grade - You’ll be invited to come forward for the 
children’s sermon part-way through the service, then return to sit with your family.

Today’s Children’s Sermon:  “BIG Jesus”
Scripture: Romans 8:18-25, Psalm 37:23-24, Psalm 42:5b
Family Conversation Question:  What is one thing we do as a family to make Jesus a 	
			              bigger part of our lives?

SORRY FOR THE RESTROOM INCONVENIENCE

Renovation of the restrooms in the Ministry Center has begun. 
The restrooms located in the lower level are out of order.  The 
two restrooms located at the top of the stairs will remain 
available for use until the renovation is complete.  There are 
additional restrooms in the Family Life Center.  
We apologize for the inconvenience this creates.


